NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
OF THE CITY OF FONTANA
PARKS, COMMUNITY AND HUMAN SERVICES COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the November 25 and December 23, 2021, Regular
Parks, Community and Human Services Commission Meetings have been cancelled.

The next Regular Parks, Community and Human Services Commission Meeting is scheduled
to take place on Thursday, December 9, 2021, at 7:00 p.m.

The notice has been prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code Section
54955, furnished to each Member of the Parks, Community and Human Services
Commission, and to local newspapers within the City of Fontana.

Dated: November 4, 2021
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Harriet Myers

Sr. Administrative Aide

City of Fontana

Community Services Department




